Thursday September 15, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Each year, thousands of students share the story of Terry Fox as an example of courage, determination, and hope. Although Terry ran his Marathon of Hope many years ago, his story continues to inspire new generations today.

This year Holy Rosary Catholic School will have the opportunity to learn valuable life skills from a positive role model by participating in our own Terry Fox run. In our school community, many lives have been affected by cancer. In an effort to show support to our community we have chosen to make a difference in the lives of cancer patients and their families both today and in the future.

The entire school community will be participating in a commemorative walk at our school on September 23rd, 2022, at 1:15 (approximately). We are asking that each child bring a $2.00 donation to the Terry Fox Foundation.		

In addition to a toonie, we are enclosing a pledge sheet if your child chooses to have family or friends sponsor him or her in this event. A tax receipt will be issued from the Terry Fox Foundation for donations over $20.00. 
Our online link - https://schools.terryfox.ca/15522

On Friday students are asked to wear pink, blue or yellow to show their spirit while walking in the afternoon.

Your spirit of giving will give Hope to those families who are touched by cancer.

Thank you for your support.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Kelly Darling and Mrs. Annemieke Terpstra


